From: Matthew Allee [mailto:matthew@ward43.org] 
Sent: Monday, February 01, 2016 11:30 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: 43rd Ward gift reporting

Hi Steve,

This email is to report the following gifts were accepted by the Office of 43rd Ward Alderman Michele Smith, and made available to the public that stops through our office:

Giftor: Tandoor Char House

Gift: samples of lunch offerings, with an approximate value of $40

Giftor: SmashBurger

Gift: samples of lunch offerings, with an approximate value of $35

Giftor: Frank Blatchford

Gift: a box of chocolates from Vosges, with an approximate value of $30

Please let me know if you need any further details on these items.

Thanks.
Matt

-- 

Matthew Allee
Director of Zoning and Urban Development

Office of 43rd Ward Alderman Michele Smith

